
	

	

	

 

Subject: Important Nidec Automation Trade Update  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
The US government is discussing tariffs on products imported from Mexico and Canada, 
and additional tariffs on imports from China. A large majority of Nidec Automation 
products could be impacted by these tariffs. As we realize the effects of tariffs, Nidec 
Automation will be adding a separate invoice line-item for each item affected at the tariff 
rate on the day of import.  In the event there are changes or new tariffs stated here or 
otherwise, Nidec will make the required adjustments to the tariff charges invoiced.   
 

Tariff charges can be disruptive, and we appreciate your cooperation as we navigate 
these new trade policies. Our team is committed to keeping you informed and minimizing 
the impact on your business wherever possible.   
 

If you have any questions regarding this update or would like to discuss how these 
changes may affect your orders, please reach out to your Nidec Automation account 
manager.   

Thank you for your continued partnership.  
 
Best regards,  

Patrick Delaney  
VP Sales  
Nidec Automation 


